
 
 

Wednesday, September 17th , @ 8:10 AM 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Students will be waiting on the school sidewalk to collect your bags of 
refundable cans and bottles as you drop off your children for school. 

Please consider supporting this Grade 7 fundraiser. 
 

Clear Bags appreciated!!! 
 
 

 

 All Proceeds go to Supporting Grade 7 Year End Events 


